
 
 
News Alert - Employer Mandate Delayed until 2015 
 
The U.S. Department of Treasury announced on Tuesday that the Employer Mandate will be 
delayed until 2015. This rule is also commonly referred to as the Employer Shared 
Responsibility requirement or the Pay or Play provision. 
  
The Employer Mandate was set to impose financial penalties starting in 2014 on employers 
with 50 or more full-time equivalent employees that failed to offer health insurance to 
employees, as well as those employers that offered health insurance that was considered 
unaffordable. The enforcement of this rule will be delayed until 2015. 
  
 


